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2 April, 2015

Mayor Richie Williamson

Clarence Valley Council

Postal Locked Bag 23

GRAFTON NSW 2460

By Email: richie.williamson@clarence.nsw.gov.au

Dear Mayor,

Following the NSW Government's decision to decommission Grafton Gaol, the NSW
inmate population has boomed to over 11,300 inmates. As such, the PSA has
escalated our efforts to have Grafton Gaol recommissioned to its full capacity.
Should the Government agree, potentially over 100 jobs will be brought back to the
region.

The PSAis now seeking your support. We have recently written to the Grafton
Chamber of Commerce seeking their support also and | have attached our
correspondence for you.

The PSA would be happy to meet to discuss how we can work together to achieve
this important outcome for the region.

PSA Assistant General Secretary Steve Turner is available to talk further with you
about this should you wish.

Yours faithfully,

ﬁ %f’cw

Anne-Gardiner
General Secretary
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